
 

 

 

           Monday 16th June 2025 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re- Year 13 Results Day – Thursday 14th August 2025, from 8.00am 
 
We hope this letter finds you well. This letter sets out the procedures and plan for Results Day so please read it carefully.  
We know that day is always filled with a myriad of emotions, but we will do our best to ensure that you and your child feel 
supported.  
 
Students will be given their results in the Yellow Wing and then directed to the following:  

• If they have the results they need for university, they need to fill in the destinations form and hand that in at 
reception on their way out. 

• If students have not received the results they need, they will be directed to the computer rooms – MG10, MG11 
and MG16 where they can make calls to universities/check UCAS/go through the Clearing process. 

• If students require specialist support or guidance, they will be directed to the MFL classrooms.  In all rooms, 
experienced staff will be available to provide students with support. Our careers advisor will also be available.  

 
Students should attend in smart/casual dress as members of the press may be around. The school will also be open on Friday 
16th August 9.00am-12.00pm in case students need further support; students can email queries to 
j.foley@baconscollege.co.uk or careers@baconscollege.co.uk.  
  
School items - If you have any unwanted uniform – blazers, ties, skirts, trousers – that are in good condition and you are 
happy to donate to the school, please bring them with you on Results Day. Any other school items such as Chromebooks 
(including chargers) /textbooks MUST be returned by Friday 21st July. 
 
If you have any appeals, queries or are unable to attend results day, please see or email Ms Tasnim, Exams Manager at 
h.tasnim@baconscollege.co.uk   
 
Emails with results will be sent in the afternoon and only to a Bacon’s email account. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs Anum 
Associate Vice-Principal  
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